

Grade 0 Newsletter – January & February in

Review

Introduction...

We had our second group project where we redesigned a space in our classroom. We also had our first field trip together at the Soho Art Center, visiting Van Gogh and his friends!

In English Language,

We began learning to read 4 letter CVCC words and started learning about blends with our rap "What is a blend?" We also worked on the sounds digraphs make. We continued learning sight words with new games, like sight word football and snakes and ladders!

In Mathematics,

We started counting to 30 and we made it look easy! We solved problems inequalities and equalities and also began learning greater than, less than and eaual to with our "Greater Gators." Finally, we previewed skip counting by 2's, 5's and Valentine's Day style!

In <u>Social Studies</u>,

We began learning some landforms and bodies of water. We used Google Earth to explore these landforms on a map and also drew them!

In Science,

We used Chromebooks for the first time to learn about different habitats! We covered deserts, rainforests and arctic habitats to name a few, using National Geographic Kids!

In Art,

We made Valentine's Day cards and "love bugs." We also explored pieces of our arts, like the things, people and activities that fill us up and make us unique! We finalized the month with a warm colored landscape inspired by Van Gogh, filled with shapes and lines.

Pictures, pictures, pictures!









Happy February!

IMPORTANT DAMESKelly

March 28th through
April 2nd - Easter
Break
April 15th - Individual
Parent-Teacher
Meetings